Good afternoon Jean,

The first workshop for RFA 2024-215 Live Local Act Funding for Multifamily
Developments near Military Installations was very informative, and although
it appeared the Project that I am planning for Bay County checked all the
boxes, I found the 5-mile radius may tie our hands. The parcel we are planning
to donate to the eligible Developer is located in Callaway and is approximately
6-miles from the nearest Tyndall Air Force Base public access gate.

Since Florida Housing is still developing the criteria for this RFA, do you think
it would be possible to consider an expanded radius? I'm very excited about
this opportunity and would like to continue moving forward with the release
of our RFA.

Thank you for your consideration.
Tammy Harris, Director

Bay County Housing Services
840 W. 11th Street,

Panama City, FL 32401
tharris@baycountyfl.gov




